
  be 2154 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2154 # eusemos {yoo'-say-mos}; from 2095 and the base of
4591; well indicated, i.e. (figuratively) significant: -- easy
to {be} understood.[ql

  easy 2154 # eusemos {yoo'-say-mos}; from 2095 and the base of
4591; well indicated, i.e. (figuratively) significant: -- {easy}
to be understood.[ql

  mean 0767 # asemos {as'-ay-mos}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and the base of 4591; unmarked, i.e. (figuratively)
ignoble: -- {mean}.[ql

  miracle 4592 # semeion {say-mi'-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of the base of 4591; an indication, especially
ceremonially or supernaturally: -- {miracle}, sign, token,
wonder.[ql

  notable 1978 # episemos {ep-is'-ay-mos}; from 1909 and some
form of the base of 4591; remarkable, i.e. (figuratively)
eminent: -- {notable}, of note.[ql

  note 1978 # episemos {ep-is'-ay-mos}; from 1909 and some form
of the base of 4591; remarkable, i.e. (figuratively) eminent: --
notable, of {note}.[ql

  of 1978 # episemos {ep-is'-ay-mos}; from 1909 and some form of
the base of 4591; remarkable, i.e. (figuratively) eminent: --
notable, {of} note.[ql

  sign 3902 # parasemos {par-as'-ay-mos}; from 3844 and the base
of 4591; side-marked, i.e. labelled (with a badge [figure-head]
of a ship): -- {sign}.[ql

  sign 4592 # semeion {say-mi'-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of the base of 4591; an indication, especially
ceremonially or supernaturally: -- miracle, {sign}, token,
wonder.[ql

  signify 4591 # semaino {say-mah'-ee-no}; from sema (a mark; of
uncertain derivation); to indicate: -- {signify}.[ql

  to 2154 # eusemos {yoo'-say-mos}; from 2095 and the base of
4591; well indicated, i.e. (figuratively) significant: -- easy
{to} be understood.[ql

  token 4592 # semeion {say-mi'-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of the base of 4591; an indication, especially
ceremonially or supernaturally: -- miracle, sign, {token},
wonder.[ql

  token 4953 # sussemon {soos'-say-mon}; neuter of a compound of
4862 and the base of 4591; a sign in common, i.e. preconcerted
signal: -- {token}.[ql

  understood 2154 # eusemos {yoo'-say-mos}; from 2095 and the
base of 4591; well indicated, i.e. (figuratively) significant: --
 easy to be {understood}.[ql

  wonder 4592 # semeion {say-mi'-on}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of the base of 4591; an indication, especially
ceremonially or supernaturally: -- miracle, sign, token,
{wonder}.[ql
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